
COUNTY MANAGER’S OFFICE
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO

Feedback  Sess ion

Have you had experience with the Private Defender Program 
as a client, community member, or client representative?

If so, the County Manager’s Office would like your feedback.

June 29 and July 12, 2016
6:00-8:00 p.m.

San Mateo County Law Library
710 Hamilton Street, Redwood City

For more details, please visit www.smcgov.org/private-defender-program  

Private Defender Program


